THIS IS A DECISION PAPER
TO:	HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:	Teresa Morgan, SUPERINTENDENT
DATE:	November 14th, 2020
SUBJECT:   APPROVAL OF FACILITRON CONTRACT
FACTS:
[bookmark: _GoBack]	To improve efficiency and save money, maintenance and technology would like to utilize a new work order program for the district. Facilitron is currently used by Fayette County Schools and they are very pleased. The district will quit using our current program, Team Works, which should save the district $ 6,000 annually.
RECOMMENDATION
I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE THE FACILITRON CONTRACT.
RECOMMENDED MOTION
I MOVE THE BOARD APPROVE THE FACILITRON CONTRACT.
